
THE ACADEMY NEWS

THE ACADEMY OF ROME AND CARTERSVILLE

Dear Families and Staff, 

We are excited to present the first issue of our school
newsletter! We want to take this opportunity to
extend our heartfelt thanks to the families and staff
who helped us get closer to our dream—to one day be
together under one roof. We would like to thank our
founder, Angela Baron, who built the Academy from
the ground up. This summer, we received invaluable
assistance with moving, painting, construction, and
many behind-the-scenes tasks from Kyle Baron,
Lacey Stewart, Laura Green, John Garrett, Kyle Green,
Billy Nisbet, Holly Stewart, JJ Stewart, Lisa Stewart,
Kim Teems, JJ Teems, the Elmore family, the Harbour
family, Melissa Griffin and others. Additionally, we
were fortunate to receive donations totaling
approximately $5,000, both in monetary
contributions and supplies. 

Thank you to each and every one of you. Your
generosity and hard work have made it possible for us
to soon achieve our dream. 

We look forward to the privilege of getting to know our
students and their families better.

FEATURED STORY

UPCOMING EVENTS
Sept. 9-13  - Testing Week

Sept. 27 - Fun Friday (PJ
Day and Potluck)

We’d like to thank the
parents, and other people

who helped build our
school’s funds during the
summer. We coudn’t be

here without you all

SPECIAL THANKS
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Sept. 27- Georgia Spyder Rally
Parade

AUGUST/ SEPTEMBER
BIRTHDAYS

Gwendolyn Elmore
8/18 Jacob Mack

8/23

Emma Copeland
8/30

Madison Draudt
8/27

Will Wooldridge
9/29

Houston Jordan
9/26

Sept. 15 - Hispanic Heritage
Month

Sept. 16- Sept. 26 - GA Spyder Rally Parade
Planning & Building Afterschool

Sept. 12- PTO Meeting @ 5:30p- 6:30p



Student of the Month
Teacher of the

Month
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Made by The Academy
Yearbook Team!

ATHAN WILSON
Athan Wilson

Has done a very
good job in

adjusting back in
school.

MRS. MARY CLARK

Mrs. Mary Clark has
been doing a very
good job teaching

her students.

Celebrate Success 

Con t a c t  Us

Kim Teems

President/ Headmaster

Laura Green
 

Curriculum Coordinator

Meggian Wilhite-Chitwood

Director of Education


